
Responsibilities and duties are the weave and weft of success. Children learn a lot 

from responsibilities   in school. It goes  a long way in building the trust of the 

institution and teaching the youngsters to boldly embrace challenges . DDMS P  

Obul  Reddy Public school conducted  the Investiture Ceremony today.   All 

arrangements were in keeping with the current COVID -19 situation. The ceremony 

was conducted on the live stream mode, for the fist time in the school. 

 

 

Sri S V Rao Garu, Chairman, Durgabai Deshmukh Mahila Sabha P Obul Reddy 

Educational Academy presided as the 

chief guest of the occasion .Principal Mrs 

Latha Shankar ,Vice Principal Mrs Vinita 

Anil , Headmistresses Mrs Uditha Reddy,  

and Mrs K Vijaya Durga were also present. 

In a  departure from the usual practice 

due to the current pandemic, Sri S V Rao 

garu, Chairman, read out the oath while 

students were invested with their duties 

in their respective homes. 

 

 It was a rare and much coveted chance for the parents to take up the honor of 

investing their children with badges, collars and sashes. 



 

 

 

Sri S V Rao Garu congratulated the students and wished them the best for the 

coming year. Even though students were in their homes for the ceremony , they 

appeared very bright and  cheerful on the occasion and poised to take up their 

duties.  

 Principal Mrs Latha Shankar congratulated the students and reminded the others  

that one should never be disheartened. She quoted Bill gates who has said,” It is 

fine to celebrate success but more important to heed the lessons of failure. 

 

 

Niyati Agarwal of class XII G has been chosen as the Head Girl while Ravi Pavuluri 

of class XII C has been chosen as the Head Boy for the year 2020-21. Riya Sancheti, 



Jeesa Bhansali  have been chosen as Deputy Head Girls. Eswar Pamula and Parthav 

Shetia have been chosen as Deputy Head Boys. The Sports Captains and Editorial 

team were also introduced.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

It is a proud moment for the school to  announce the New Student Council, which 

is  now ready to take up the responsibilities for the year 2020-21. 


